

May 7, 2017

Kelvin Watson Director Broward County Library 100 South Andrews Avenue Fort Lauderdale, FL 33308

Dear Mr. Watson:

The Board of the Friends of the Stirling Road Branch Library (SL) at their April 2017 meeting, approved the donation of \$1310.00 given to the Friends by Baby K'tan – a local business, to be used as payment toward the costs of three iPads for the Youth Services iPad Station at the Stirling Road Branch Library.

These iPads are needed and will be used to create an exciting and useful area in the SL Youth Services Section to enable our youngest "customers" free access to online and other resources available on iPads.

We would like to donate the iPads and the programs to be included on them to the Stirling Road Branch Library. Please accept this donation on our behalf.

Sincerely,

Hannah Hostyk

Co-President, Friends of the Stirling Road Branch Library